
 
 
 

   

  
  
        

PRESS RELEASE 
Malmö, Sweden, August 30, 2021 
 
 
 

Polygiene CEO has moved shares and increased her holdings  
 
Ulrika Björk, CEO of Polygiene AB has moved 110,000 shares between depots and at the 
same time has taken the opportunity to increase the holdings by another 16,000 shares to 
a total value of SEK 495 200.  
 
"There is no reason for concern, it is merely a relocation between my depots. To move 
between different investment options, you must sell and buy the share again. The 
transaction was carried out under controlled conditions and the main part (100 000 shares) 
were handled outside the market. Everything is correctly registered at FI”, comments Ulrika 
Björk, CEO of Polygiene.  
 
"At the same time, I took the opportunity to increase my holding by 16,000 shares, after we 
presented a great interim report last week," she concludes.  
 
Ulrika Björk holds a total of 231, 000 shares. 
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About Polygiene  
As the world leader in stays fresh technologies, we want to change the way we view products – from fast consumables to durables. We 
treat clothes, accessories, home products, and textiles to help people stay fresh, wash less and let clothes and products live longer. Over 
200 global premium brands have chosen to use the Polygiene brand with their products. With the wholly owned subsidiary Addmaster 
Holdings Limited, we now have the possibility to offer solutions for both soft and hard surfaces. Polygiene is listed on Nasdaq First North 
Growth Market in Stockholm, Sweden. For more information: www.polygiene.com. 
 
 


